Holiday Gift Drive Announcement!

Dear Community Members,
As the holiday season approaches, we are excited to announce our annual Holiday Gift Drive to
support underprivileged families in our community. This is a wonderful opportunity for all of us
to come together and spread joy during this festive time.
Donation Details:

e What to Donate: New, unwrapped toys, clothing, and gift cards.

e Where to Drop Off: Community Center, 123 Main St.

o Drop-off Dates: December 1st - December 15th.

With your generous contributions, we can bring smiles and warmth to many families this holiday
season. Thank you for your kindness and support!

Warm regards,

Your Local Community Organization



